
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 
VILLAGE OF BIRON 

 
A Public Test of the Tabulating Equipment to be used in the Village of 
Biron for the November 6, 2018 General Election will be held at 1:00 
p.m. on October 31, 2018 at the Village of Biron Municipal Center, 451 
Kahoun Road, Wisconsin Rapids, WI.   
 
Anne Arndt, Clerk 
Village of Biron       Posted: 10/15//2018 


